
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oslo, 22 December 2023 
 

 
 

 

Dear Prime Minister 

 
 

It is with great sadness that I received the news of the tragic attack in Prague. I would 
like to convey my deepest condolences to you, the bereaved families, and the people 

of the Czech Republic. Norway stands with you during this difficult time.   
 
 

Yours Sincerely 
 

 
 

Jonas Gahr Støre 

 

 

 

 

 
 
HE Mr Petr Fiala 

Prime Minister of the Czech Republic 
Prague  
 

 

THE PRIME MINISTER    


